
 
 

Open Evening: Friday, October 9th, 2020 

Wheldrake Village Hall from 5.00pm to 8.00pm 

This year’s open evening to inform debate concerning the Parish Council’s priorities 

and budget will take the form of socially distanced face-to-face conversations on a 

one-to-one basis. 

If you would like to participate in the dialogue between Wheldrake Parish Council and 

the wider community, please complete the form and return it by email to 

aidan.nelson@wheldrake-pc.gov.uk. Alternatively, you can return the form to 89 Back 

Lane South. Please return the form no later than Monday, October 5th, 2020. 

 

Name: …………………………………………………………………………………….. 

Address: …………………………………………………………………………………. 

Email address: ……………………………………………………………………… 

Preferred time (tick two):         5.00pm – 5.30pm   ⃣ 5.30pm – 6.00pm   ⃣ 

     6.00pm – 6.30pm   ⃣ 6.30pm – 7.00pm   ⃣ 

     7.00pm – 7.30pm   ⃣ 7.30pm – 8.00pm   ⃣ 

 

We need your contact details so we can confirm your booking. While we will try to 

accommodate you at your preferred time, we may offer you an alternative time if all slots at 

your preferred time are already booked. 

We also need your contact details so we can send you joining instructions to advise you of 

the Covid-19 arrangements for the open evening at the village hall. 

Please note, should national and / or local Covid-19 arrangements change, we will review our 

arrangements for the meeting and may therefore need to change the format of the open 

evening and / or change the date. Hence, we need your contact details. 

Contact details will only be retained until the open evening has taken place on the advertised 

date or later. 
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